
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of a contract to Black & McDonald 
Limited in the amount of $9,763,429.39 for Contract A75-23, Traction Power Substations 
Equipment Installation”. 
 


